
To: Senate Committee on Natural Resources and Wildlife  

SB1131 

Mar 22, 2025 

I urge support for SB1131 to award a grant to the Chintimini Wildlife Center that rehabilitates wildlife. I 

have been providing support to them annually after they accepted injured animals that we have 

found. Their heart is in the work and they provide learning events to train people on how to interact 

with wildlife. We have more environmental events including wildfires and habitat destruction by 

building into forests that have greatly increased the need to help impacted wildlife. Chintimini does 

not have enough resources to meet the needs of the animals in our large natural areas that surround 

our communities. They are worthy of this action. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Beverly E. Law 

Emeritus Professor of Global Change Biology 

 

 


